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Not only should ODOT be audited..which they already are subject to audits. When 

they FAIL an audit they should not be given additional monies for the next budget 

cycle. No additional funding until they can budget properly they have failed 

Oregonians and so have the elected officials who keep giving them more money! 

They were given millions in 2017 for the Rose Quarter project and did not complete it. 

The elected officials want to tax us more and pretend like nothing happened. You are 

failing Oregonians at every turn.  


